
News Release 
November 20, 2008  

For more information:  
Mary Waggoner, 425-385-4049  
Terry Edwards, 425-385-4050  

Preview of secondary math materials  
On Tuesday, December 9, 2008 the textbook being considered for the College Algebra Review Course being offered at each of 
the high schools will be available for preview. It will be available from Noon — 4 p.m. at 4730 Colby Ave.  

The program being presented to the Board for consideration is: Prentice Hall Mathematics — Algebra 2 and American Diploma 
Project Study Guide 
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